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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  
 
 

Grove Street closure starts next week 
 
(Barrie, ON) – As part of the City of Barrie’s Duckworth Street Improvements and Grove Street East 
Watermain project, Grove Street will be closed from Duckworth Street to Cook Street starting on 
Monday, September 23 for approximately three weeks.  
 
During the closure, the road will be closed to all traffic, but access for local residents and emergency 
services will be maintained. 
 
The following detour routes will be in effect:  

• Cook Street - Steel/Wellington Street - St. Vincent Street 
• St. Vincent Street – Wellington/Steel Street - Cook Street 

 
Barrie Transit route 7A will be on detour during this time. Visit myridebarrie.ca/news for more 
information.  
 
For more information on the Duckworth Street Improvements and Grove Street East Watermain 
project, visit barrie.ca/roadwork.  
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For more information, please contact: 
Melanie Rumley 
Communications Advisor 
melanie.rumley@barrie.ca  
705-627-2702 
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